From: Bell, Nick

Sent: 11 December 2018 11:14

To: Lesley Serlin
Cc: Little, Tom

Subject: RE: 2 Primrose Hill Studios NW1 8TR

Dear Mrs Serlin,

Thank you for your email. While *Trachycarpus* as a genus is not anatomically tree-like; lacking a vascular cambium, given the size and form of the specimen in your photo I consider that a conservation area trees works notification is required prior to removing the tree. We can use your email and photo as the notification, once this has been validated you will receive an acknowledgement letter.

Please log in my name as: 1x Chusan palm tree – fell, rear garden of 2 Primrose Hill Studios, London NW1 8TR.

Please contact me if I can be of further assistance.

Kind regards

Nick Bell Tree and Landscape Officer



From: Lesley Serlin
Sent: 10 December 2018 16:47

To: Bell, Nick

Subject: 2 Primrose Hill Studios NW1 8TR



Dear Mr. Bell This is the trachycarpus fortunei scrub which Has outgrown the small garden. Do I need permission to cut it down? Yours sincerely

Mrs Serlin (sorry it's taken me so long but I was unwell)6 Sent from my iPho

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.